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15 May 2014 
 
Dear Parents 
Here are some dates that parents may wish to enter in your diaries: 
Friday 16 May – PTA Disco 
The PTA have organised a disco for our pupils to enjoy.  I understand that PTA members have provided 
information to parents re. this event. 
 
Monday 19 May – May Procession, 9.15 a.m. Hall 
Please do come and join us as we gather to honour Our Lady.  After the procession our Lady’s statue will be 
crowned by the May Queen.  Children may wish to honour Our Lady by placing flowers at the foot of the 
statue.  Parents may wish to send your child into school with a small bunch of flowers, or even a flower 
which can then be added to the overall floral display.  Thank you. 

Wednesday 21 May  
This morning we will welcome the Little Brothers of the Good Shepherd to our school.  The Brothers will be 
arriving to talk to pupils during the morning assembly about the work that they do within the local 
community.  At the close of the assembly the Brothers will take the tins of food that parents have so 
generously donated back to their centre.  The Brothers will use the food that has been donated to feed the 
homeless and those in the community who are in great need.  Thank you for your support. 

Re. Lenten Fundraising 
Thank you for supporting the children as they worked to raise funds for the two Lenten nominated charities.  
In total a sum of £184.84 was raised this year.  The monies raised will be shared between the charities 
Cancer Research and Father Hudson’s Society.  The monies raised for Father Hudson’s Society will be 
presented to the charity at the Good Shepherd Mass that will be held at St. Michael’s Church during the 
afternoon of Thursday 12 June (Further details to follow). 
 
Friday 23 May – Bikeability Training – Year 5 
This afternoon our Year 5 pupils will take part in a Bikeability Stage 1 programme.  Further details to follow. 
 
School closes for half term on Friday 23 May at 3.15 p.m. 
 
Monday 02 June is an in-service training day for staff of each of the Academies and children should not 
attend school on this day. 
 
School re-opens for pupils on Tuesday 03 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
C Williams 
Principal 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


